
Reminder: Upcoming Fundraising Activities 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to remind you about our upcoming 

fundraising activities aimed at supporting our school's programs and initiatives. 

Event Details: 

• Event Name: Annual Charity Gala 

• Date: Saturday, November 18, 2023 

• Time: 6:00 PM - 10:00 PM 

• Location: School Auditorium 

Your participation is crucial for the success of this event. We encourage every family to 

contribute by purchasing tickets, donating items for the auction, or volunteering their time. 

For additional information or to sign up, please visit our website or contact the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

The Fundraising Committee 


